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Re: European Commission request to the European Food Safety Authority 

for an update on the state of play of animal cloning 2012 
 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Testori Coggi, 

 

With reference to the European Commission request of 12 December 2011 

(SANCO/E6/  (2011) 1338058) requesting an update on the state of play of 

animal cloning, I am pleased to inform you that the statement of EFSA on an update on 

the state of play of animal cloning was discussed at the Scientific Committee on 21-22 

May 2011. The statement is herewith attached and will be published shortly on the 

EFSA web. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Catherine Geslain-Lanéelle 
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